Solihull Safeguarding



Children Partnership Newsletter

Please ensure you download pictures to see this newsletter. If you would like to view a PDF version, this will be made available on the SSCP website here.

Has this newsletter been forwarded to you?

Make sure you never miss this newsletter by signing up to receive them straight to your inbox. You can do so by clicking <u>here</u>.

Restorative Practice Briefing Sessions



Solihull Children's Services are transforming their culture, practice and services for children through restorative practice. This focuses on building strong, meaningful, and respectful high challenge, high support relationships with a focus on personal responsibility and an emphasises on the importance of doing things with people rather than to or for them.

The sessions provide a foundation of understanding for the partners so that there is a common understanding of the basic principles of restorative practice and its implementation in Children's Services. You can book your place here.

Locality based training - Engaging men

Locality based training is being offered around Solihull to bring those working/ volunteering in a locality together to explore the engagement of men in safeguarding children. The training is FREE across the multi-agency workforce and it is asked that you attend the training in a locality you are usually based in. The courses are being rolled out as and when locations become available and



the next two courses will be based in Kingshurst and Chelmsley Wood. If you would like further information or to book your place, please click here.

Domestic Abuse Response - Your support is needed!



Would you like the opportunity to be involved with strengthening the Domestic Abuse messaging around Solihull? There are two opportunities below for partner agencies in Solihull to get involved. If you are

interested please contact Jemma Reidy.

16 Days Working Group

The first is a working group to discuss activities during the "16 days of activism against violence against women & girls" that starts on 25th November 2024. We would like this year's campaign to be as far reaching as possible, and your expertise will be pivotal in ensuring this. Please can you share this poster within your organisations. We ask that anyone who is interested in joining the group email Jemma to express their interest. We will then look to set an initial meeting in August / September time.

DA Champions Network

This year we are looking to re-establish the DA Champions Network. We are hoping for representatives within each of our partner agencies to commit to this. The purpose is to aid information sharing & promote best practice. Please see this poster for more information and please share this within your organisation and with your contacts. Please direct any colleagues that are interested to email Jemma.

Solihull Parenting Team - Autumn Term

The Solihull Parenting Team have shared their timetable for the Autumn Term, dates can be found here.

As well as this, access to the range of online Solihull Approach courses remains free of charge to Solihull parents & carers. This <u>document</u> provides guidance on how these courses can be accessed.

Please share this with any interest parents and carers, as well as any colleagues.



NSPCC Helpline Survey



The NSPCC has launched a survey to find out what professionals need from its Helpline service in order to keep babies, children and young people safe across the UK. The survey will close on 26th July. To find out more please click here.

If you have any comments or suggestions for the SSCP Newsletter, please email: sscp@solihull.gov.uk

For more useful information, advice and guidance, please visit https://www.safeguardingsolihull.org.uk/lscp/
To access multi-agency training provided by the SSCP, please visit https://training.solihulllscp.co.uk/Learning-and-Development.aspx



Listening, Learning and Improving Outcomes for Children and Young People